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19 March 2019 
 
Dear Parents and Carers of children in yellow and orange class 
 
Reminder about Early Years visit to Whitehouse Farm 
 
Children in yellow and orange class are very excited about their visit to Whitehouse Farm TOMORROW 
Wednesday 20 March.  Here are some important reminders. 
 
Timings 
The visit will last a full school day.  We will leave school after registration has been completed.  Children 
should be at school by 8:45am as normal.   
 
We will be back at school by the end of the school day.  There are no changes to the arrangements at 
either the beginning or end of the day for children in yellow class.  Children in orange class should be 
collected at 2:30pm.  Please note that all children will be brought in to school and must be collected 
from the classroom exit door.  Children cannot be taken home directly from the coach. 
 
Lunches 
Children in yellow class will be having a packed lunch made by school or a packed lunch made at home 
depending on the option chosen on the reply slip. 
 
Parents of children in orange class should provide a packed lunch for their child. 
 
If you are providing a packed lunch for your child please be mindful of providing foods that they can 
manage themselves and that they enjoy.  Please do not send in sweets or fizzy drinks. 
 
What do the children wear 
Children should wear their school jumper and a warm and waterproof coat on their top half with 
joggers, leggings or trousers and trainers or sturdy shoes on the bottom half.  Please don’t wear school 
skirts, trousers or school shoes.  Clothes need to be suitable for a farm visit and so children can manage 
their own toileting needs. 
 
Adult helpers 
Please see the separate note on guidance for adult helpers. 
 
We are very much looking forward to our visit tomorrow.  Please see Mrs Kembrey or Mrs Askew today 
if there are any issues. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Miss Chappell 
Headteacher 
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